

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org

October 11, 2021

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

Noxious Weed Assessment Appeal for Property Located at 905 Washington St.

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the September 22, 2021 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to review the appeal for noxious weed assessment for property located at 905 Washington Street.

"Moved by Director of Public Infrastructure Dan Koski, seconded by City Attorney Kathleen McDaniel, and unanimously carried to grant the request and repeal the assessment. Ayes, 6. Nays, none."

Very Truly Yours,

MAKENZIE REED-KADOW

Secretary Board of Public Works